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Update to MilitarySuper target asset allocations
About this update
From time to time, changes to the PDS that are not materially adverse will be updated published 
on CSC’s website. This is a product disclosure statement update to the MilitarySuper Investment 
Options and Risk booklet which was issued on 30 September 2022.

The target asset allocation for the Income Focused investment option has been updated 
from 31 March 2023.

This update was issued by CSC on 31 March 2023. To request a copy of this document or 
any additional information referred to, or if you have any questions about this document 
or MilitarySuper in general, contact us via the details at the end of this publication or 
call 1300 006 727.

01 Changes to target asset allocations in the  
MilitarySuper Investment Options and Risk booklet
Effective from 31 March 2023, changes have been made to the MilitarySuper target asset 
allocations on page 10 of the MilitarySuper Investment options and risk booklet. The target 
asset allocation pie chart and associated target asset allocation numbers are updated for 
MilitarySuper Income Focused per the below target asset allocation diagram.

Income Focused 

The Income Focused option invests in the asset classes shown in the diagram above. 
The diagram shows the investment allocation percentage by asset class.

Cash 27.5% 

Fixed interest 26% 

Equi�es 18.5% 

Property 10% 

Infrastructure 10% 

Alterna�ves 8% 

 

mailto:members%40enq.militarysuper.gov.au?subject=
http://csc.gov.au
https://www.csc.gov.au/Members/Advice-and-resources/Product%20Disclosure%20Statement

